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The draft NJ Energy Master Plan (EMP) must be made tougher in order to address the urgent climate situation.

1. There must be a moratorium on all new fossil fuel projects until GHG's are effectively regulated. This is
especially true of fracking.

2. The goals for clean renewable energy should be 100% by 2050.

3. Interim goals should be set - without them the achievement of reducing green house gas emissions by 80%
by 2050 can be delayed with little accountability..

4. The public should have substantial opportunities to provide input as this draft is finalized.

The deciding criterion should be what is needed to ensure a safe environment, not what is palatable to the energy
companies.

Thank you,
Barbara A. Kelly
55 Plumer Rd, Newton, NJ 07860
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